SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

ITEM: 2.2
(ID #17427)

MEETING DATE:
Tuesday, December 14, 2021

FROM : SUPERVISOR CHUCK WASHINGTON:

SUBJECT: SUPERVISOR CHUCK WASHINGTON: Reappointment of Rosie Vanderhaak and
Michael Dugan to the Temecula Public Cemetery District, Third District. [$0]

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors reappoint members to:
Committee, Commission, or Board: Temecula Public Cemetery District
Type of Nomination: Third District

Members: Rosie Vanderhaak
45373 Silverado Lane
Temecula, CA 92592
Rosie.Vanderhaak@rivlib.net
951-551-6356

Michael Dugan

32905 Avenida Lestonnac
Temecula, CA 92592
MDugan1218@gmail.com
951-757-2422

Term of Appointment:  January 3, 2022 until January 2, 2026

ACTION:Consent

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On motion of Supervisor Washington seconded by Supervisor Spiegel and duly carried by
unanimous vote, IT WAS ORDERED that the above matter is approved as recommended.

Ayes: Jeffries, Spiegel, Washington, Perez and Hewitt

Nays: None Kecia R. Harper
Absent: None Clerk of

Date: December 14, 2021 By

XC: BOS- District 3, District, Appointees, COBAB/LW
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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE,
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

BACKGROUND/APPOINTEE INFORMATION:

Trustees of the Temecula Public Cemetery District must make a personal commitment
to represent the residents and property taxpayers of the District by providing desired
cemetery services at an affordable price, attending regular monthly meetings and
special meetings, and actively participating in activities and seminars which provide
education and information necessary for the operation of the District.

Rosie Vanderhaak has lived in Temecula since 1971 and joined the Temecula Public
Cemetery’s Board of Directors in 2011. Mrs. Vanderhaak is a graduate of the University
of Connecticut and has enjoyed a long career serving our community through the public
library. Currently, she is the manager of the Ronald H. Roberts Temecula Public Library.
Mrs. Vanderhaak is excited to have the opportunity to continue serving the community
through the cemetery district.

Michael Dugan attended Queens College in Queens, New York prior to serving 4 years
in the United States Navy. After serving in the Navy, Mr. Dugan accepted a position with
Schindler Elevator Co. where he became Superintendent of Field Operations. Following
retirement from Schindler, he accepted a position with St Jeanne’s De Lestonnac
School in Temecula as a Physical Education Instructor. Mr. Dugan has served on the
Temecula Public Cemetery District for 16 years and is very involved and willing to work
hard to better his community.
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